
Subject: Re: Great Meeting!
Posted by Norris Wilson on Tue, 16 Nov 2004 01:19:50 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi everyone,I would like to chime in here and second Bob's opinion that the November Great
Plains meeting was great.  I really enjoyed all the music, equipment, food and most of all, meeting
some really nice people.  I had hoped that more of the other members could have attended, but I
will look forward to future meeting so I can eventually meet all of you.  Until January's meeting,
keep safe and enjoy the music.Norris Wilson
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